

Dear Read Write Inc. school.

Good news!

I am delighted to inform you that your trainer has recommended you for the Ruth Miskin Training accreditation badge 2015-2016.

This letter and accompanying certificate recognise that you:

- Teach Read Write Inc. with fidelity and passion
- Raise standards in reading and writing for your children.

We know this because you:

- Book training at least every two years to ensure your staff teach with confidence
- Organise regular Development Days with your trainer
- Release your Reading Leader during lessons to support teaching staff where possible
- Ensure your children make rapid progress.

You should also have received an e-mail with instructions on how to display the badge on your school website. If you have not received this e-mail, or have any other queries about your badge, please contact laurenskinner@ruthmiskin.com.

If your school is on Twitter, why not let everyone know that you have been awarded the badge for 2015 - 2016? Tweet us at @RuthMiskinEdu.

Congratulations and please get in touch with us if you have any questions.

Ruth Miskin







Rush Mish



